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Vincent Doyle <mrvincentdoyle@gmail.com>

Guidelines
Mons. Andrea Ripa Sotto-Segretario - Congregazione per il Clero
<sottosegretario@cclergy.va>

25 October 2019 at
07:46

To: mrvincentdoyle <mrvincentdoyle@gmail.com>

Dear Mr. Doyle,
 
Thank you for your emails of 22 and 24 October last.
 
The Guidelines that you refer to are those that you previously had
occasion to consult and that are solely for the internal working of the
Dicastery in its service to individual Bishops and their respective
Episcopal Conferences. The contents of the Guidelines are in fact the
same as those found in an interview given by His Eminence Beniamino
Cardinal Stella, the Prefect of the Congregation, to Mr. Tornielli on 27
February last, published in the Italian version of the Osservatore Romano
and available in English on the Vatican News Website.
 
Looking forward to seeing you next week.
 
May the Lord bless you in your travels.
 
Msgr. Andrea Ripa 
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